
HelloHelloSummerSummer
TIME TO SAY

What an incredible year full of memories we have had this school year! We would like to
take this opportunity to thank you all for your support throughout this year!

 We are so lucky to have such incredible VES families.
 You all help us "Be The Best We Can Be" each and every day!

To access your child’s report card in parent portal, you will need to:
Log in to your parent portal account at https://powerschool.btps.ca/public/
Under the Navigation Tab, click on the Report Card option.
Select the appropriate year’s report card.

To read teacher comments, you will need to:
When you are logged into the parent portal, click the Teacher Comments under the navigation tab.
To access the supply lists for the 2023-2024 school year, Please visit
https://ves.btps.ca/parents/supply-lists on our website and they can also be found in the local stores for
your access. Class lists will be released the last week of August. You can access them by logging into the
parent portal (https://powerschool.btps.ca/public/)

Our office will be open beginning August 27, 2024 (with the exception of August 28th)  for any inquiries or questions
you may have.   Please feel free to reach out by email to ves@btps.ca over the summer.  We hope you have a

wonderful summer full of family time!

The first day of school is September 3, 2024.  If you are new our community and
would like to register, please go to: https://ves.btps.ca/parents/registration-

form.

https://powerschool.btps.ca/public/?fbclid=IwAR0Uf_YepC0EMb3UHVDuwPnHGYxUZMFyE9MBH4QQnN1ILMzd6L0HBOk8d7o
https://ves.btps.ca/parents/supply-lists?fbclid=IwAR34C0gcsGH6EHuZDFM92AM5ARgvfqf-SRp2_1ZD3aSJfTeYGKmvXKkqRGk
https://powerschool.btps.ca/public/?fbclid=IwAR3RqBkz12sY531AW1CPD5E1FfT12dvVa2nKwe9Q1jEXZSUylG3jgTG_2to

